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Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
Our Safer Schools Officer, PC Emma, and her colleagues from Merseyside Police will be holding a bike 
marking event at school on Friday 3rd March 2023. 
 
This is a tool that all police forces in the UK use to reunite hundreds of stolen bikes with their owners. There 
is normally a cost attached for bikes to be marked, so this is a great opportunity to have it done for free. 
 
If you would like your child’s bike marked please complete the below details and return the form to school by 
Wednesday 1st March 2023. Alternatively, your child can obtain a form from school reception. If we have a 
huge response we will repeat the event, but it will initially be on a first come first served basis. 
 
 

Name 

 

Form 

  

Bike frame number 

 

Make  

 

Model  

 

Description 

 

Parent/ Carer name 

 

Address  

 

Parent/Carer Email  

 

Parent/Carer mobile 

 
 
By completing this form, you are consenting to this bike being placed on The Bike Register. Once registered, 
you will receive an email with simple instructions to follow.  
 
For more information, please see website www.bikeregister.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
  

http://www.bikeregister.com/

